CITY OF ATLANTA . INTERNAL CORRESPONDENCE

Atlanta Police Department

March 8, 1994

Officer L. A. Galli
Atlanta Police Department
Zone 4

1125 Cascade Circle
Atlanta, GA 30311

Dear Officer Galli:

On February 24, 1994, Narcotics requested the assistance of
Zone 4 officers in stopping a vehicle delivering drugs. You
responded to the request and attempted to stop the vehicle,
but the subject refused to stop, and a chase ensued.

Subsequently, the subject abandoned the vehicle, and was
apprehended.

- As a result of your relentless efforts, Narcotics secured a
warrant to search the subject's residence, and located one half
kilo of cocaine inside the lining of the living sofa. In
addition, forged documents and an assault rifle with a clip

and 31 rounds was confiscated.

I commend you for vour actions and hope you will continue to
exhibit those qualities which reflect the type of police officer
we need in law enforcement.
Keep up the good work!

Sincerely,

7Tyl S

Major T. A. Knox
TAK/dd



